
   
 
   

Volume XLIV No 12 

www.kissinkuzzins.org 

 
BETSY FARRELL 
Richelle E. Goodrich, "Smile Anyway" 
Christmas is like candy; it slowly melts in your mouth sweetening every taste bud, 
making you wish it could last forever 

 
BETSY FARRELL 
Valentine Davies, "Miracle on 34th Street" 
Christmas isn't just a day, it's a frame of min 

ale Evans 

Chris

tmas, my child, 
is love in action. 

 
GETTY IMAGESBETSY FARRELL 
Alexander Smith 
Christmas is the day that holds all time together. 

 

Wayne & Jodie Baldwin December 3 

Roger & Cathy Lachance December 19 

Jerry & Mildred Rounds December 20 

David & Nancy Worden December 20 

George & Hazel Nelson December 26 

Charles & Nippy McManus December 27 

 

 

   

December 7 -Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day 

 

Refreshments/KP Duty       Host/Hostess                 Honey Pot 
Roger & Cathy Lachance   Duane & Marian Kaiser  Keith & Liz Thomas   
Mike & Joanne Patrick 
Larry & Mary Long 

December 21 - 

 

Refreshments/KP Duty       Host/Hostess              Honey Pot 
Jerry & Sally Malone Mike & Joanne Patrick Larry & Mary Long 
David Cully & Kathy Ann McCurdy 
Fred & Terri Lanier 

KK Duties Reminder 
 

Ken Elkins  December 10 

Chris Brow  December 11 

Alice Galloway December 19 

Nippy McManus December 21 

John Goodrum  December 29 

 

 

“The Most Wonderful Time of the Year” 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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• December 1:  KK Christmas Party – Branding Iron 

• December 11: GRADUATION 

• December 14: Ladies Luncheon – Judy’s Cafe 

• January 4: New Dancer Dance 

• February 15: KK 46th Anniversary Dance – “Love is in the Air” 

 

Bullwinkle’s Corner 

How did it get to be December so quickly!  So many places to go, so many things to do and so many 

people to see.  What a busy month most of us will have. But also, what a wonderful time of the year!  We 

will start the month with our Kissin’ Kuzzins Christmas party on the 1st.  I’m sure it will be fun with lots 

of visiting and laughter. Can’t wait to see what treasure we bring home. Remember if you wish, to bring a 

toy, unwrapped that will be given to a child in need. Unfortunately, this year you’ll will be disappointed at 

the gift exchange. Martha did not let me pick out our present this year to exchange. So sorry fellows, but 

there will not be any manly toys (tools). 

 Dance in December with your club.  We will have our two dances this month, on the 7th and 21st.  On 

December 14th we have planned a visit to the Rockwall Squares. As I’m sure you have heard, they are 

dissolving the club. It is sad when a club takes this step. Wayne Shoemaker is looking forward to seeing 

all the Angels he can there. Hope you can join us as we travel to Rockwall. 

Looking forward to January when the ABC Supper Club will pick up again. That event is proving to be a 

hit!  Be sure to wear your black suits as we are going to Campisi’s. 

Please continue prayers for our sick and ailing members; some are having treatments, some surgery and 

some recovering. It has been a blessing to see some that have been ill as they ease back into club events.  

We are grateful for this club and wish you all a most wonderful holiday filled with love, joy and peace.      

 Ernie and Martha 

 

 

Donna Bolanz – chemotherapy 

Please Remember Donna in Your Prayers, Cards and Telephone Calls. 

There are Kuzzins who have lost loved ones during the year; please remember  

them during this Christmas Season.    

Call Kimberly Brow, 214-236-1294, with care concerns to be listed 

“ABC” Supper Club.  Thank you all for the enthusiastic response to our extra-curricular 

restaurant event. We will not meet and eat in December but will come together again in 

January.  Please check the January KK Newsletter for where and when. 
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LOOKING BACK 

Oh! The Fun We had(and still have)!   
“Crazy Hat Dance”, 1999. 

  Marlene Harris,  Joanne Patrick , Linda Campbell,  John Goodrum and Rose Marie Wellot 

Sweet Dreams Dance, 2007 

.  Bob & Linda Campbell  
Ray & Laurie Owens 

The Hoskins, Patricks, Curries, Brows, 

Campbells, Watkins, Newmans and Walls  

in Hawaii helping the Campbells celebrate 

their 50th Anniversary  -  2008 
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OUR CHRISTMAS WISH FOR ALL THE KUZZINS IS A 

VERY SIMPLE ONE 

WE WISH YOU HOPE AND JOY AND PEACE, AND DAYS 

FILLED WITH WARMTH AND SON 

WE WISH YOU LOVE AND FRIENDSHIP, TOO, 

THROUGH THE COMING YEAR 

LAUGHTER, MUSIC AND GOOD HEALTH 

 TO FILL YOUR WORLD WIH CHEER 

WE WISH THESE THINGS AND SO MUCH MORE 

 MAY ALL YOUR DREAMS COME TRUE 

MAY YOU HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS, FRIENDS, 

AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TOO. 


